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14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014
February 25, 1975
Milt Alvin
Los Angeles

Dear Milv,

Barry gave me a report about his discussions
with you about the plenum and our perspectives. It
was very helpful to him., He will be the one respon-
sible for the conjunctural report and initiating
further discussion in the Political Committee on
this. I was sure you wouldn't object, so I have
made your letter available to the Political Commit-
tee members to help Jjog their thinking along further.

I'11l be out in California seeing Farrell and
George on legal-nolitical problems the first week
in March. I am not sure whether I will be able to
come down to L.A., but would like to., I'll give
you and Tiby a call from the Bay Area after I get
there.

Comradely,
/s/Jack Barnes



